
Tri-Council 
Meeting

Letter of  Intent
Focused 
Discussion
M AY  30 ,  2022



“We, the undersigned mayors of  
the Township of  Augusta, 
Township of  Edwardsburgh
Cardinal, and the Town of  
Prescott support the guiding 
principle that all three South 
Grenville municipalities need to 
work together for the benefit of  
all of  our residents and 
ratepayers.”
- Mayor Malanka
- Mayor Sayeau
- Mayor Todd



Economic Development
Housing planning and 

development activities to 
secure more residential 

growth

Water and Sewer servicing, 
including maintaining and 

improving any and all 
existing agreements

Operational matters 
however feasible and 

desirable to share 
equipment and facilities 

and lower costs

Physician recruitment 
efforts to help bring more 
family doctors and other 
medical professionals to 

serve all three 
municipalities

Community and 
recreational programming 

and planning

Municipal Drug Strategy

“Action will be immediately taken to 
bring the above as a proposal to all 
three municipal councils to establish 
that we are formally working in 
unison. The process will begin with an 
invitation to Edwardsburgh-Cardinal 
to join discussions already being held 
between Augusta and Prescott, to 
bring all three municipalities into a 
closer relationship that reflects the 
shared bonds of  all three 
communities.”



• The Township of  Augusta and the Town of  Prescott have established a joint initiatives taskforce that 
meets periodically to discuss opportunities and measure progress on collaboration between the 
municipalities
• Taskforce consists of  the Mayor, Deputy Mayor or designated member of  Council, and the Chief  Administrative Officer for each 

municipality.  
• Other members of  staff  are called on as required.

• Identification of  specific joint initiatives under each of  the areas would help to focus in where 
collaboration can be mutually beneficial

Possible Next Steps
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